
Washington Street Area Improvements 

Previous Updates 
 
10.6.2022: The city’s internal review of the 60% design construction plan set is complete and 

comments have been returned to AKS.  Plans are also being reviewed by TriMet, North 

Clackamas School District (NCSD) Transportation, the Fire District, and Oregon Department of 

Transportation (ODOT). 

9.15.2022: Approximately 40 community members attended the recent project Tabling Event.  19 

individuals asked to join the project mailing list.  The city received multiple public comments 

during the Tabling Event with most of the feedback being positive.  Some concerns included 

traffic speeds and impacts of the design on individual properties.  If you would like to be added 

to the project mailing list, just email milwaukiesafe@milwaukieoregon.gov(link sends e-mail) or 

call Tracie Heidt at 503.235.5881 ext. 181 

8.26.2022:  AKS is completing the 60% design plan.  An outdoor pop-up tabling event to present 

the design will be at Century Park (11500 SE 35th Ave) on Wednesday September 14th from 5:30 

PM to 7 PM.  

3.9.2022:  Early project design is underway and will continue through January 2023. 

2.3.2022:  Existing underground utility locations are being marked in preparation for AKS 

engineering to start the project survey 

11.16.2021:  City Council awarded the Engineering Services Agreement Contract to AKS 

Engineering & Forestry at their Dec. 7, 2021 meeting. 

11.3.2021:  Intent to Award Design Contract to AKS Engineering & Forestry. 
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